
From: Ozarks [mailto:ozarks@outlook.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 9:51 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: No CAFOs in the Buffalo Ntl River Watershed 

 

Cargill, dba C&H hog farm in Mt Judea should be shut down.  No CAFOs should be allowed in 

the vicinity of the Buffalo National River; our most beautiful treasure in the Natural State. 

 

CAFOs will eventually ruin the Buffalo River and people's wells they depend on for water to 

drink. 

It will eventually costs jobs in the tourisim industry. 

It is forcing people in Mt Judea to consider leaving their cherished homes and land.  But their 

places are worthless now.  How can the sell now, with stench of pig shit in the air, right on their 

front porches. 

 

What if this happened to you, in the place you expected to live out the rest of your life? 

 

 

 

Ron Wright in Newton County 

 


